Winter Weather Tips 
1) Bundle Up

The most important thing is to keep your child properly dressed. Bundle them in warm layers and make sure they wear a hat, scarf, and mittens or some combination that keeps their head, neck and hands covered. The body gets cold faster in wet clothing (or in water) so keep hands and feet dry.

2)  Set Limits

Keep an eye on how long your child plays outdoors when it’s cold. A few hours spent outside can be fine, but if it is very windy, wet or cold, the chance of overexposure and consequent conditions like frostbite increase. Bring them inside every 30 minutes and warm them up with hot drinks like apple cider and hot chocolate.
3) Beware of Frostnip and Frostbite
If your child tells you that they are feeling pain or numbness in their fingers, toes, nose, ears or any other body part bring them inside and check for frostnip or frostbite.

Frostnip- A warning sign for frostbite and occurs when cold temperatures damage the skin and blood vessels. Frostnip usually affects the face, feet, or fingertips and causes numbness and may turn skin white or blueish white. If you suspect frostnip remove any circulation restricting or wet clothing right away. Tell your child to wiggle his fingers and toes to increase circulation. Place hands or feet in warm water until the area returns to pink.

Frostbite- The freezing of the body. Frostbite can make the skin feel waxy, frozen and numb and can cause blisters. If your child has frostbite don’t warm them up by the fire or with hot water bottles or heating pads as frostbitten skin is easily burned. DO NOT RUB THE FROZEN AREAS.

4) Staying Healthy- The long days of winter often keep children indoors which can lead to hours of inactivity. Children are more likely to contact illnesses during the winter months because they are in more confined spaces.
Tips to stay healthy 

Eat a healthy, balanced diet that includes fruits and vegetables.

Teach children proper hand washing technique to kill germs and bacteria or use hand sanitizer.

Keep children home from school and other public places if they are sick. 
Teach your child to sneeze or cough into the bend of their elbow to reduce the spread of colds and flu.

If your child suffers from winter nosebleeds try using a cold air humidifier in their room at night.
